
Happy Friday! 

 I hope you all were 
able to go out and enjoy the 
beautiful weather! Thankfully 
our recess time is pretty early 
(10:35-11:05am) so we are 
able to go out before it gets 
too hot. However, the sun is 
shining full force while we are 
outside. With that in mind, 
please remember to put sun-
screen on your child before 
they come to school. It might 
also be helpful to have them 
bring a cap and/or sunglasses 

to wear while we are outside.  

 Just as a heads up, I 
will be out next Thursday, May 
10th, to attend the second day 
of training for the reading  
program we will be using next 
year. I will send a reminder 

next Wednesday.  

 This week in Social 
Studies we discussed how 
population, technology, and 
communication have changed 
over the years in North Caro-
lina. You can continue this 

learning over the weekend by 
having a discussion with your 
child about how you’ve seen 
communication and technology 

change in your lifetime. 

 That covers every-
thing for this week!  Have a 

safe and fun-filled weekend! 

 

Don’t forget to keep collecting 

and sending in Box Tops! 

 

 

 

A Note from Mrs. Atkins 

Next Weeks Objectives & Important Dates 

Word Work: Using Spelling 

References 

Writing: Persuasive Essay 

Reading: Author’s Reasoning 

Math: Decimals and Measure-

ment 

Social Studies: How NC Has 

Changed Over Time 

Science: Magnetism 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates: 

May 4th– Spring Palooza 5-

8pm 

May 8th– Special Visit from 

Author Max Brallier 

May 9th– Art Showcase and 

Scavenger Hunt 
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Enrichment  
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(Day 7) 

Engineering 

Thursday 

(Day 1) 

Media 

Friday 

(Day 2 ) 

Music 

  

NEXT WEEKS SPECIALS: 

Happy Birthday: 

 May 1st– Kylie 

 May 14th– Ava 

 May 17th– Lita 

 May 31st– Ava Sophia 

Mrs. A. Atkins 
aatkins@wcpss.net  

(919) 841-

4333  


